
 
 

 
 

Construction Update – 27th January 2017 
 
 
Below is a diagram for the gas installation works for Media City. Work was completed on Saturday 21st 
January.  
 
The area has remained fenced off as we are now landscaping the area to ensure it is back to the 
standard prior to the work. This work will be completed by Monday 6th February and usual access 
restored. 
 
As always, if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact atp.communications@mirvac.com 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
ATP Communications Specialist 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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